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Oppose. This is against current Federal Law. Pretty obvious that the party in control 

of Oregon since Vote-by-corrupt-mail started has little thinking about the actual 

citizens of Oregon. 

We need to think about the actual citizens not catering to the people who shouldn't 

be here. Stop using the "D" party word, anti-American American Marxist party is mor 

fitting.  


